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Participants’ Feedback 

“Just would like to thank you and your Organization, for 
the trees that you gave and planted in our neighborhood 
of McIntyre last fall. They are a beautiful addition to our 
Properties. Thank you so very much.” 

 

 

“Thank you so much for everything you did to make our 
neighborhood tree planting & street trees a reality. Last 
week the street trees were planted on Prestbury Blvd & 
Bayview Pkwy. They look beautiful! I attached a before & 
after photo of the Bayview Pkwy entrance.” 



Participants’ Feedback 

“I would also like to say THANK YOU to everyone 
who helped plant the street tress! They are 
absolutely beautiful and I look forward to the fall 
colors. It really makes us happy to drive up to a 
beautiful neighborhood knowing we actually live 
there.  
Thanks again, I really appreciate all that everyone 
has done!” 
 
 
  


































































